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The Wine Club has been in existence since 2006 and is a social group comprising residents of our area who share an interest in wine.
We currently have approximately 55 addresses on our circulation list (in most cases couples, so potentially could have around 100 attending our meetings)
We normally hold two or three meetings a year but, for various reasons, we’ve only managed one meeting this year.
Our meetings are an opportunity to get together to enjoy a glass or two of wine and catch up with our friends and neighbours – we are a social group at heart, so no prior knowledge of wine is required!
Generally our meetings are over-subscribed, so when you receive an invitation, please apply early.
Our regular Summer Party was held on 5th August in the garden gazebos of the Prossers. It was a fine evening and 26 members enjoyed tasting beautiful summery wines as recommended by Jane MacQuitty of “The Times” newspaper. In particular, my thanks go to John Prosser who acted as MC for the evening and to both Liz and John for allowing us to use their garden.
Our next meeting will be held in early 2023 (details to be circulated later)
If you are new to the area and have an interest in wine, please let me know and I’ll include your name in our invitation list. (Note: a completed GDPR Consent form will be required).

John Ball (Chairman, Wine Club)
01905 23642
johnball1@btinternet.com

